
WATCH OUR SUNDAY WORSHIP ON YOUTUBE 
As an alternative to watching         
Facebook Live, the Sunday Worship is 
also available on FBC’s YOUTUBE 
channel. To watch, just click on our 
website, scroll down and click on the 
YouTube icon. 

A copy of 
M O N T H L Y  
BIRTHDAYS will 
now be available 
in at the North & 
W o r s h i p          
Entrances to our 
campus. Feel free 
to pick up a copy 
so you can wish 
others a happy 
birthday. If your 
name is not     
included, please 
let the church  
office know of 
your special day. 

We will observe The Lord’s 
Supper on Sunday morning, 
November 14th. As we have 
been doing during the      
pandemic we will be using the 
prepackaged cups. For those 
uncomfortable attending in 

person, you may pick up supplies for your use the 
week before the observance. 

IT’S STATE CONVENTION TIME!! 
 
The 2021 Texas Baptists Annual 
Meeting will be held November 
14-16, 2021 in Galveston. 
 
If you are interested in being a 
messenger from our church to the annual         
convention, please contact the church office for 
more information. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 
The church office will be closed on Thursday, November 
25th in observance of Thanksgiving. 

$5,000.00 

On the Sundays we 
take the Lord’s Supper 
we will be receiving a 
Benevolence offering 
to help meet the needs of our community as those 
needs arise. This offering will be over and above 
your normal giving to the budget for our church. 
Please mark your envelope “Benevolence Offering”. 

The Staff and entire church family 
extend their deepest Sympathy to: 

 
 
 

The Family of Trey Simmons  
(Wanda Sheridan’s grandson) 

 

The Family of David Smith  
(Harold Smith’s brother) 

 

The Family of Annie Blake  
(Betty Blake’s mother) 

 

The Family of Iva Jean Barrett  
(Billy Fox’s sister) 

www.texasbaptists.org/life 

TRUNK OR TREAT—Sunday, October 31st 
from 5:30 pm—7:00 pm for ages under 
6th grade. We need lots of candy AND 
trunks! Candy can be brought to the 
church anytime. Willing to do a trunk? 
Text Darla, 903-293-8047 or Jill, 903-

748-8509. 

SAVE THE DATE—King’s Kids are going 
bowling on Sunday afternoon, October 24th. 
Contact Darla, 903-293-8047 or Jill, 903-
748-8509 for more details. 

We will collect for Mary Hill Davis through the month of  
October. We have received $3,400.00 to date. 

Thanks to everyone who volunteered 
to prepare and serve breakfast to the 
Athletic and Band Departments in  
September and October. And thanks 
also to those that volunteered to work 

in the concession stand for the NB vs. Sabine game.  We 
appreciate you all taking time to minister to the youth in 
our area. 



 
 
 
 
 
There are millions of children in need around the world, 
many who have never received a gift! We are taking the 
Good News to the Ends of the Earth and doing it 
through a shoebox. Every box is an opportunity to reach 
a child with the Gospel. You have been so generous with 
your donations but we still need money for postage. Any 
amount will help send nearly 700 boxes to children all 
over the world. Donations can be made through the 
church office. Be sure to mark your donation to be used 
for OCC postage. 
 

Pat Minter—903-278-8829  Sherry Vinson—713-503-4666 
Cheyrl Martin—903-824-5032 

DEACONS MEETING 

Meetings will be announced 
in the bulletins. 
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XYZ 
The October meeting for XYZ will be held on October 
20th at 11:00 am. The November meeting will be held 
November 17th. They will meet in Fellowship Hall. 

Your Staff: 
 

Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor 
drpatrickhunter@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Harold Smith, Minister of Music 
harold@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Kathie Roseberry, Admin. Secretary 
kathie@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Paula Raney, Ministry Secretary 
paula@fbcnewboston.com 

 

Michele Smith, Accompanist 

Thursday, November 11th 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME—
Ends on Sunday, Novem-
ber 7th. Don’t forget to set 
your clocks back an hour 
Saturday night.  

SAVE THE DATES—For MFuge Camp and 
Centrikid Camp! MFuge will be June 13-17. 
Centrikid will be June 20-24. Registration and 
camp information will be announced soon. 

THANKSGIVING POTLUCK LUNCHEON—
Our Thanksgiving potluck luncheon will 
be held on Sunday, November 21st after 
our morning worship service. Bring your   
favorite dish, side, or dessert (enough for 

your family) and enjoy a thankful meal together. Make 
this an opportunity to INVITE a friend to join us for  
Sunday School, Worship and Thanksgiving Lunch. 


